
Notice of Election Cancellation 
Pursuant to O.C.G.A. §21-2-291 and §21-3-325, notice is hereby given that  

Fort Oglethorpe Municipal General Election scheduled for November 4, 2025,  

is cancelled. The following candidates have qualified for office and are unopposed: 
 

For Council Member Ward 2:  Jim Childs 

For Council Member Ward 3:  Craig Andrew Crawford 

For Council Member Ward 5:  Paula G. Stinnett 

The above unopposed candidates shall be deemed to have voted for himself/herself. 

Published date- Sept. 17, 2025 

      Marvin Cornelison 

      Election Superintendent Chairman 

 

 

 


